
  
Orewa​ ​Kāhui Ako  

Learning Support Register Consent Form for Parents/Caregivers 
 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
The Ministry of Education is introducing a new model for Learner Support.  We are 
implementing this model in schools across the Orewa Kāhui Ako.  
 
The aims of the Learner Support Model include: 
 

● Working together to identify needs and set priorities across learning 
communities 

● More flexibility to create learning support that is innovative and responsive 
● Facilitation to bring together local education and service providers to work 

collaboratively 
● Sharing data to get a clear picture of local needs, resources and response 

options 
● Enhance family and whanau connection points 
● Enhance student learning 

 
In future, at enrolment, the attached permission form will be completed by all             
parents/caregivers. We are asking parents/caregivers of current students (up to          
Year 10) to complete this now so we can begin to implement this support.  
 
Please read the information provided, including privacy and sharing information, sign           
and return it to your child’s homeroom/form teacher. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact ​l.evans@orewacollege.nz 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Leanne Evans 
Orewa Kāhui Ako 
Across School Co-ordinator, Learner Support 
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